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Hello Siskiyous and Happy Classified Professionals Week!!

Big THANK YOU to all of the Classified Professionals! This ship would be sunk without you! Please
read the Campus Connection to find out where to pick up a very, very small token of our
appreciation.

This week’s updates:
e Suggestion Box comments: 2 comments were received —

1. Concern regarding Proctorio: Thank you for sharing your concerns related to Proctorio
being racially biased and not effective for students with disabilities. We are currently
researching this concern. In the meantime, if students have accessibility questions
related to Proctorio, you can contact our ADA Coordinator, Val Roberts:
Robertsv@siskivous.edu. If DSPS students have questions regarding testing
accommodations, please contact our Student Accessibility Services Coordinator, Natalie
Bradley: nbradleyl @siskiyous.edu.

2. Concern regarding online schedule and registration system: Yes, we too have identified a
need for improvement in this area. Our IT Director, Matt Donaldson, is taking steps to
upgrade the system which is a major project. In the next fiscal year, a project plan will be
developed. This will help us identify needed staff and consulting costs.
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